
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cheryl Kregel [mailto:cheryl@westongov.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:55 PM 
To: adpro@vcn.com; blambert@westongov.com; rrossman@westongov.com; 

thunt@westongov.com; tbarton@westongov.com; we.wecaso@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Re: sending resumes of potential employees by email 

 
Thank you for this information.  I do need a schooling on all the outs and ins... 

 
Thank you! 

 
Cheryl 
 

Cheryl Kregel 
Weston County Clerk 

wcclerk@rtconnect.net 
1 West Main 

Newcastle, WY  82701 
(307)746-2684 

(307)746-9505  Fax 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: adpro@vcn.com [mailto:adpro@vcn.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 1:18 PM 

To: Cheryl@westongov.com; blambert@westongov.com; rrossman@westongov.com; 
thunt@westongov.com; tbarton@westongov.com; we.wecaso@gmail.com 

Subject: Fwd: Re: sending resumes of potential employees by email 
 

 
 

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: Re: sending resumes of potential employees by email 

Date: 2015-04-10 12:43 
 From: Bill Miller <bmiller@lglp.net> 
To: "adpro@vcn.com" <adpro@vcn.com> 

 
Hello Marty, 

 
I would agree with you.  Have the clerk put a copy of each resume into a folder 

for each commissioner so that they are hand delivered to each person. That way 
there won't be any issues. 

 
Have a great weekend. 

 
Bill Miller 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 

> On Apr 10, 2015, at 12:32 PM, "adpro@vcn.com" <adpro@vcn.com> wrote: 
> 

> Hello Bill, 
> 



> Thank you so much for your visit last Tuesday.  I hope your meeting  
> with our county attorney went well. 

> 
> We ran out of time but I did have one question I would like to have  

> your advice on: 
> 

> The board has requested our clerk to forward to each of us via email  
> copies of the resumes of potential employees for our review before we  

> have a meeting to discuss them.  I was uncomfortable with her sending  
> such information out on a public website nor do I feel good about them  

> being sent via our personal email either.  I voiced my concerns and  
> the board asked me to drop you a note.  We certainly don't want to get  
> ourselves in (another) bind. 

> 
> Again, 

> 
> Thank you and I look forward to another visit! 

> 
> Marty Ertman 

> Weston County Commissioner 
 

 


